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Ms. Katherine Rhodes
UBHC Coordinator

Utah Association of Counties
5397 S. Vine Street

Murray, Utah 84107

katherine@uacnet.org

RE: Washington County, Utah

2024 Opioid Settlement Funds Report to
Directing Administrator of the National Opioid
Settlements (BrownGreer)

Report dated June 30, 2024

Dear Ms. Rhodes,

In accordance with the terms of the Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) between the
State of Utah and its counties, Washington County, Utah (the County, a Participating
Subdivision), hereby files the attached report to the Utah Association of Counties (UAC)
regarding the revenue received by Washington County, Utah, the allocation of the
funds, and the amounts disbursed on approved allocations.

The amount of funds the County received is $1,326,574.22. A spreadsheet of funds
received is attached hereto (July 1. 2022 to June 30, 2024). No funds have been
disbursed yet, and a spreadsheet of expenditures also is attached showing zero
disbursements.

The County will maintain records of revenue received and disbursed and make future
reports in accordance with the agreement. This report will be posted on Washington
County’s website in accordance with the MOU.

We look forward to working with the Administrator and UAC to provide the information
and reports required in the Distributor Settlement Agreement and the MOU. More

importantly, the County is committed to assisting in the funding of opioid abatement
strategies that support the population suffering from OUD.

yan Sullivan

Washington County Clerk-Auditor
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